## CHRIS HEATON-HARRIS MP



## HOUSE OF COMMONS LONDON SW1A 0AA

January 2017

Dear Constituent,

Thank you for contacting me about the NSPCC's Flaw in the Law campaign.

Sexual communication with a child is abhorrent, which is why the Government listened to concerns and legislated to make it a specific offence, as you mention.

Having investigated the issue, I have been assured that the Government remains committed to commencing this law as soon as possible. I am following this issue carefully, and will make sure the Government is held accountable.

Once again, thank you again for taking the time to contact me.

Yours faithfully,

CHRIS HEATON-HARRIS MP MEMBER OF PARLIAMENT FOR DAVENTRY